A

—

HOUsSTON TransTtar
July 27, 2010

Media Contact: Dinah Massie
713.881.3244
713-591-6856

I-45 Gulf Freeway Southbound at El Dorado closed
Traveling public urged to take an alternate route

Houston TranStar officials are notifying area travelers that the Gulf Freeway southbound at
El Dorado will be closed to investigate a double fatality that occurred yesterday in that area.
Traffic is being diverted onto the feeder from I-45 at El Dorado.

The roadway will be closed until about 1 p.m. today

Travelers are encouraged to take an alternate route such as SH 3 southbound.

Houston TranStar is a collaboration between four government agencies that coordinate and enhance
transportation and emergency management services, responding to incidents and emergencies in Harris County
and beyond. Sharing their resources to serve area residents are: the Texas Department of Transportation
(TxDOT), Harris County, Metropolitan Transit Authority of Harris County (METRO) and the City of Houston.
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